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On Thursday March 21st, 2024 at approximately 10:31 pm, the Pierce County Sheriff’s Office was 

notified of a two-vehicle motor vehicle accident with injuries on State Road 29 near Van Buren Rd, in the 

Village of Spring Valley.   

  

It was determined that a 2011 Chevy Cruze being operated by a Wyatt Schultz, 18 years old from Spring  

Valley, WI had been traveling eastbound on State Road 29 when he lost control and struck a 2016 GMC 

Yukon traveling westbound on State Highway 29 being operated by an Angeline Vodnik, 49 years old 

from Spring Valley, WI.   

  

Mr. Schultz was transported from the scene by the Spring Valley Ambulance Service to the River Falls 

Area Hospital in River Falls, WI with undetermined injuries. Ms. Vodnik was transported by the Spring 

Valley Ambulance Service to Western Wisconsin Health in Baldwin, WI with undermined injuries.  

  

  

The Pierce County Sheriff’s Office was also assisted on scene by the Spring Valley Fire Department.  
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